
Item 19: Exhibit for Community of License Change – Section 307(b).  
 
1)  The areas and populations to be served by KTDU at the new community (Durango, CO):  Same as 
present:  Area = 3052.50 sq km,  Population = 47,036.  The instant application does not propose any 
technical change to KTDU. 
 
2)  The numbers of stations (including NCE stations) licensed to the current and proposed communities of 
license:  Current Community (Trimble, CO) licensed stations = 1 (KTDU-FM).  Proposed Community 
(Durango, CO) licensed stations = 6 (KDUR-FM (NCE), KPTE-FM, KRSJ-FM, KIQX-FM, KIUP-AM 
and KDGO-AM). 
 
3)  The numbers of stations (including NCE stations) providing service to the current and proposed 
communities of license:  Current community (Trimble, CO) services = 6 (all from 2). Above except 
KDUR-FM (NCE)).  Proposed community (Durango, CO) = 7 (all from 2). above). 
 
4)  The population (according to the latest Census data) of the proposed community of license:  Durango 
2006 estimated population = 15,614. 
 
5)  A description of the civic, cultural, religious, social, and commercial attributes of the proposed 
community of license (where necessary to establish the precondition of a licensable community):  Durango 
has a full range of civic, governmental services, cultural activities, churches, clubs and commerce such as is 
found in any rural community in Colorado. 
 
Since being granted, KTDU has not been able to identify any city government, post office, city services, 
city commerce, schools, churches, social organizations, population or housing that can be identified with 
what is now the defunct city of Trimble, CO.  Trimble was a mining town many years ago, but has since 
ceased to exist as a city or licensable community.  Although the applicant was hopeful that enough people 
living near the previous city of Trimble, CO would identify with that community that KTDU could provide 
a meaningful service to the area that was Trimble, CO, the effort has not been successful.  KTDU can, 
however, provide such a meaningful service to the community of Durango, CO, and thus the proposed city 
of license change to Durango, CO for KTDU is in the public interest, and the applicant respectfully 
requests that it be granted. 
 
 


